
 

NOTICE 

         Dated : 11.02.2025. 

         In view of the fact that the State Government has declared holidays on 13th & 14th February, 

2025, the college examinations for Three –year B.A./B.Sc (MDC) Semester III SEC papers 

scheduled on 13.02.2025 (Thursday) are postponed to 17.02.2025 (Monday). 

          The time and venue of the examinations will remain unchanged. 

           By order 


